
Methodist Ladies’ College in conjunction with 
Macquarie University and the Western Australian 
Museum, present:

ROYAL FAMILIES, ROBBERS AND PRIESTS

NEW RESEARCH IN THE VALLEY OF THE KINGS

Saturday 1 August 
Methodist Ladies’ College
Lee Auditorium | 2-4pm 
Coffee and tea will be served after 
the lecture.

Professor Bickel is the director of 
the University of Basel ’s Kings’ Valley 
Project and, in cooperation with the 
Egyptian Ministry of Antiquities, has 
been excavating the site since 2011.

She will deliver a free lecture on her 
work in Egypt and present some of 
her amazing discoveries, including 
the discovery of a new tomb. Analysis 
of thousands of fragments from 
burial equipment found in KV 40 
yield precious insights into the long 
and manifold history of the Valley, 
including the discovery of more 
than 30 so far unknown individuals 
from the personal entourage of King 
Amenhotep III.

Seating is limited. Bookings are 
essential.

All enquiries should be directed to 
Jodie Ford at jford@mlc.wa.edu.au

Discover recently uncovered tombs in 
the Valley of the Kings with renowned 
Egyptologist Professor Susanne Bickel, 
the 2015 Janet Gale Visiting Fellow at 
the Australian Centre for Egyptology, 
Macquarie University. 
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